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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to announce that the Permanent Mission of Bolivia has requested the convocation of a special meeting of the Council to consider “The unfortunate incidents that have occurred in Bolivia over the last few days.”

Accordingly, the Chair of the Permanent Council has convened a special meeting for today, Monday, October 13, 2003, at 7:00 p.m., in the Simón Bolívar Room.
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